Have you been affected
by COVID-19 and/or the

Oregon wildfires?

We’re here to help.

COVID-19 and the 2020 Oregon wildfires have changed
our lives. There are resources and supports available for
you and those you love. Whether you need information,
living assistance or mental and emotional health support,

you are not alone.

To speak with an outreach specialist regarding resources
related to COVID-19 and the wildfires, please call
(971) 420-1028 or email FEMAhelp@linesforlife.org.

We will connect you to the resources you need.

- Disability Resources

- Domestic Violence
Resources

- Employment
Resources

- Family Resources

- Financial Assistance,
Including Small
Business Assistance

- Food & Other Essentials

- Healthcare Assistance,

Including COVID-19
Test Sites

- Holiday-Specific

Assistance

- Housing & Shelter

- Legal Resources

- LGBTQ+ Support

- Mental & Behavioral

Health Resources

- POC/BIPOC

Resources

- Social Services

- Substance Use

Disorder Assistance

- Transportation
- Veteran-Specific

Resources

- Wildfire &

Displacement Support

- Youth Support Services

Safe ¥
Strong



